SCOTTISH RITE H[lSPITAl

FOR CHILPREN

October 18, 2018

Mr. Douglas Lowell
10 Ferry Rd
Old Lyme, CT 06371-2323

Dear Mr. Lowell,

Thank you for your recent gift to the patients of Scottish Rite Hospital for
Children in honor of Autumn Lewis.

Founded in October of 1921, our hospital has evolved from a small clinic that
provided care without charge to children with polio into one of the world’s
leading centers for the treatment of orthopedic conditions, sports injuries and
learning disorders, like dyslexia.

As we approach our 100" year of caring for kids, we are especially grateful for
your support which allows us to serve our patients and their families regardless of
ability to pay. Thanks again for helping us fulfill our remarkable mission and
allowing us to be champions for children for 97 years...and counting!

stephanie@tsrh.org
214-559-8374

SB/jms

FOR YOUR TAX RECORDS

Note: In order to conform with Internal Revenue Code section 170(f)(8), Texas
Scottish Rite Hospital for Children states that no goods or services were provided in
consideration for this contribution of $200.00.

2222 Welborn Street, Dallas, Texas 75219
Phone: 214-559-5000
scottishritehospital.org
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Georgetown University
Office of Advancement
2115 Wisconsin Ave NW, Suite 500
Washington, DC 20007

giving.georgetown.edu

0013600001AW43a
Douglas Lowell

PO Box 36156
Los Angeles, CA 90036-0156

Gift Receipt

Please save this receipt for tax purposes.

Your Gift Was Allocated as Follows:
$100.00;: Law Annual Fund

Goods/Benefits Provided by
Georgetown University:

this gift.

ID Number: 0013600001AW43a
| | Transaction Number: 1544826

Gift Received: $100.00

Charitable Contribution: $100.00

Unless indicated, no goods or services were received in exchange for this gift.

Gift Date: July 5, 2018

Unless otherwise stated, no goods or services have been provided by Georgetown University in exchange for

If your personal information needs to be updated,
please contact Constituent Records at 202-687-1994.

Does your employer offer a matching gift program? If so, you might
be able to substantially increase your gift to Georgetown University.
| Please consult your company’s human resources office regarding its
[ policy on matching gifts. Your spouse may be eligible for a match as
well. You can also access matching gift information at
giving.georgetown.edu/matching-gift/index.html.

Gift Processing Department
Office of Advancement
Georgetown University

Box 0734

Washington, DC 20073-0734
202-687-1690 / 800-424-2795
giving.georgetown.edu
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& Immune
l Deficiency
Foundation

The National Patient Organization Dedicated to Advocacy, Education and Research for Primary Immunodeficiency Diseases

July 24, 2018

Sample Czar
PO Box 36156
Los Angeles, CA 90036

Dear Friends,

Your recent gift to the Immune Deficiency Foundation (IDF) is deeply appreciated. On behalf of
the primary immunodeficiency (Pl) community, please accept my sincerest thanks. Because of
your generosity, IDF can continue to advance its mission of improving diagnosis, treatment and
quality of life of persons with PI through advocacy, education and research.

Patients and family members turn to IDF for important resources that simply would not exist
without philanthropic support. Our programs have helped improve lives and connect those living
with Pl, and our materials offer information and guidance about patient care, health insurance,
life management and more. Our advocacy initiatives promote healthcare legislation and policies
that positively affect research and medical programs that improve diagnosis and treatment, and
our survey research findings are used worldwide.

By giving to IDF you make a significant impact on the Pl community. Thank you again — you are
truly a partner in the vital work we do. Please let us know if we can ever be of further assistance
to you.

Sincerely,

/éos/lﬁﬁl—lan%élbmoké{ré WM

Director of Development

Donation Receipt

Donor: Sample Czar

Donation Received: June 2, 2018
Donation Amount: $200

Tribute Name: Donation
Donation Restriction: None

IDF is a 501 (c¢)(3) non-profit organization and your contributions are tax deductible to the maximum
extent allowed by IRS regulations. No goods or services were provided in exchange for this donation.
Please consult your tax advisor to determine the tax deductibility of your contribution.

110 West Road, Suite 300, Towson, MD 21204
www.primaryimmune.org | info@primaryimmune.org | 800.296.4433 | 410.321.6647 | Fax: 410.321.9165




Newaygo Junior Football

P.O. Box 711, Newaygo, M| 49337 NJFChoard@gmail.com

July 22, 2018

Sample Czar
PO Box 36156
Los Angeles, CA 90036-0156

Thank you for your donation in the amount of $200. Your contribution is greatly appreciated.

Retain this receipt for your records

Sincerely,

Doug Christensen Laura Klomp

President Secretary

Newaygo Junior Football Newaygo Junior Football

{E!N #82-1451573 ;/ ] .
s e Nomg™
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@ Unuversity of Nebraska
Auguse 7, 2018 FOUNDATION

Sample Czar Inc.
PO Box 36156
Los Angeles, CA 90036-0156

Dear Friends:

Thank you for your generous gift to the Fred & Pamela Buffett Cancer Center Programs of Excellence Fund at the
University of Nebraska Foundation. Your official receipt is provided below.

The University of Nebraska Medical Center and Fred & Pamela Buffett Cancer Center are home to the world’s
top minds in cancer treatment. Our physicians, scientists and researchers lead the nation in transformative, curtting-
edge cancer care, while educating the next generation of medical practitioners who will continue to improve cancer
therapies and hopefully, one day soon, eradicate the disease. Your investment makes this critical work possible.

Thank you.

We are truly grateful for your support. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact Nadia
McDonald Devitt at 402-458-1127 or nadia.mcdonald@nufoundation.org.

Sincerely,

Biian . Hashoye

Brian F. Hastings

President and CEO
Kearney Lincoln Omaha
214 W 39th Street, P.O. Box 2678 1010 Lincoln Mall, Suite 300 2285 South 67th Street, Suite 200
Kearney, NE 68848 Lincoln, NE 68508 Omahag, NE 68106
308-698-5270 402-458-1100 402-502-0300
800-432-3216 | info@nufoundation.org
S 3 : Under IRS guidelines, the estimated value of benefits you have received, if any, in consideration for your gift is not
E University of Nebraska substantial and villl fo affsct the dedsictibiliiy of your gifi a5 a charitable contributon,
Tax exempt corporation 8/7/2018 797404

IRS No. 47 0379839

Amount Fund ID Fund Name EF——
$200.00 01127450 Fred & Pamela Buffett Cancer Center Programs of Excellence Fund

SAMPLE CZAR INC.
PO BOX 36156
LOS ANGELES CA 90036-0156




Lung Cancer Re
FOUNDATION

July 13, 2018

Sample Czar Inc.
PO Box 36156
Los Angeles, CA 90036-0156

Dear Sample Czar,

On behalf of the Lung Cancer Research Foundation (LCRF), thank you for your generous contribution of
$200.00 received on July 13, 2018 for Denise Cutlip's community fundraiser, benefiting the Free to Breathe
event program. With help from donors like you, we are making great headway in the fight against lung cancer,
the leading cause of cancer death worldwide.

Although lung cancer is the number one cancer killer in the world, per death, lung cancer is the most
underfunded type of cancer. LCRF supports innovative, high-reward research that might otherwise go
unfunded. Our organization was founded with the intent to fund science that would help prevent, treat and
cure lung cancer so others” loved ones wouldn’t be lost.

There has been tremendous progress in the field of lung cancer research and we hope to continue this
momentum as we work to eradicate this deadly disease. To date, LCRF has funded 348 research grants,
totaling $31 million, the highest amount provided by a nonprofit organization dedicated to funding lung

cancer research.
Please accept my thanks and appreciation for your important suppott.
Sincerely,

.

A Mg

Delia Naughton, LMSW
Interim Executive Director
VP, Business Development

On September 30, 2017, the Lung Cancer Research Foundation (LCRF) and Free to Breaihe (FiB) merged to further our
mpact on lung cancer research discoveries. LCREs name will be retained Lo best reflect onr shared mission: to improve lung
cancer ouicomes by funding research for the prevention, diagnosis, treatment and cure of lung cancer.

The Lung Cancer Research Foundation is a Tax-Exempt Organization under section 501(c)(3) of the Internal Revenue Code. Its
Federal Tase ID Number is 14-1935776. Na goods or services have been provided, in whok or part, in consideration for this
donation. Please keep 1his written acknowledgment of your donation for your tace records.

Madison office: | Point Place. Suite 200, Madison, W[ 53719

Tel: 608.833.79035 | Fax: 608.833.7906 | www.freetobreathe.org

155 E 55th Street, Suite 6H, New York, NY 10022
Tel: 212.588.1580 | Fax: 212.308.0972 | www.lungfund.org




CYSTIC FIBROSIS

FOUNDATION® R ece ip t

ADDING TOMORROWS™

July 20, 2018
Sample Czar
PO Box 36156
Los Angeles, CA 90036-0156
Date of contribution: July 12,2018
i A : | Estimated Value e |y i
- Description of Goods/Services | of Goods/Services |  Amount - SalesTax (E). .
' - Providedby CFE__ : Provided by CFF | Contributed " Paid = | | Total -
General Donation - No goods or services S 0.00 $ 400.00 i S 400.00
received. L N
Total Amount: | 8 400.00

The amount of this payment deductible for federal income tax purposes is limited to the excess of the amount
contributed (Column C) over the value of the goods and services provided by the Cystic Fibrosis Foundation
(Column B) and, in accordance with IRS regulations, raffle tickets are not tax deductible.

This organization's tax ID is: 13-1930701

Sincerely,

Maureen A. Fraser
Senior Vice President, Field Management

This is your receipt. Please save for your tax records.

4550 Montgomery Ave., Suite 1100N, Bethesda, Maryland 20814
301.951.4422 B800.FIGHT.CF
CFF.org email: info@CFF.org




F[SHERCENTER FOR 110 East 42nd Street, 16th Floor Phone: 800.259.463¢
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LZHE IME RS O ;jn\afl): l:lfo](;a;fi]n?o.org

RESEARCH FOUNDATION

July 18,2018

Sample Czar
PO Box 36156
Los Angeles, CA 90036

Dear Friends,

Thank you so much for your generous contribution of $200.00 to The Fisher Center for Alzheimer’s
Research Foundation received on 7/10/2018. This contribution is supporting the top rated Alzheimer’s
foundation in the country, not only for the nove] research of Nobel Laureate Dr. Paul Greengard, director
of the Fisher Center Lab, but also for its exceptional 4-star rating from Charity Navigator for the seventh
year in a row.

The 4-star rating shows donors how efficiently Charity Navigator, an independent evaluator of charities,
believes The Fisher Center has sustained its programs and services over time and jts level of commitment
to good governance, best practices and openness with information. It further indicates that the Fisher
Center exceeds industry standards and outperforms other charities working on our cause,

We also launched in early 2015 a new ALZinfo.org that offers easier access to critical information for al]
stakeholders and a Way 1o connect to a robust community of medical professionals, caregivers and other
family members via al| social media platforms.

Current estimates pr

worldwide by 2030, making it a critical public health concern that affects every part of the globe, and every
gender, ethnicity and socio-economic bracket. At our Fisher Center lab, we are pursuing promising new
research findings and have great hope to be able to counter this trend.

Your contribution will help Dr. Greengard and his team of more than 50 world-renowned scientists carry
on groundbreaking research that is changing the course of Alzheimer’s investigations worldwide.

You can be confident that your contribution is effectively and efficiently being used in a relentless pursuit
of new treatments and a cure for this devastating disease.

Sincerely,

Kent L. Karosen
President & CEO

P.S. Double the impact of your gift through your employer’s matching gift program, Use this letter
as proof of your contribution,

VVWW.ALZI.DICO.OI"g ° 1~800~ALZINFO




Yale
NewHaven
July 17, 2018 Health

Yale New Haven
Hospital

Ms. Marchelle Sinanis
Sample Czar Inc

PO Box 36156

Los Angeles, CA 90036-0156

Dear Ms. Sinanis:

Thank you for the thoughtful and generous gift of $200.00 from Sample Czar Inc to our
Closer to Free Fund for Smilow Cancer Hospital.

Your gift helps Yale New Haven Hospital continue its mission to provide sensitive, high-
quality, cost-effective health care services to all patients, regardless of ability to pay. It
supports ongoing clinical research that helps bring medical advances from the
laboratory to the patient's bedside and helps us to serve the community as a public
health advocate and provide support and services which respond to the area's health
care needs.

We are fortunate to have generous friends like you to help us better serve our
community and continue our tradition of excellence in providing comprehensive,
multidisciplinary, family-focused care in more than 100 medical specialty areas. Your
generosity enables us to make the best resources available to our patients and thereby
continue our tradition of excellence in providing world-class medical care. We are most
grateful for your support and your confidence in our work.

Once agam thank you for your generosity. This glft along with the gifts of others, will

Check Date: 7/3/2018
Yale New Haven Hospital did not provide any goods or services in return for this donation. Your gift is fully
deductible to the extent of the law. Please retain this letter for your tax records.

Office of Development
P.O. Box 1849
New Haven, CT 06508-1849

Phone 203-688-9644
Fax 203-688-8721

ynhh.org



N Chirens Thank You!

00" Foundation OFFICIAL GIFT RECEIPT

You have done something extraordinary for children. We
want you to know that your gift of hope is making a difference.

Because of friends like you, Riley Hospital for Children has
become one of the nation's top pediatric research hospitals.

Riley is the only hospital in Indiana that offers expert physicians in
every pediatric specialty.

Your generosity helps children like Caiden Rogers, who was
born prematurely with severe lung problems. His mother, Shakiyla
Rogers, has these words of gratitude for Caiden’s team at Riley:
“They are amazing. They literally saved his life. If we didn't come : _ 7 :

= Josephine Schwartz
here, he wouldn't have made it.” e Py Bloomington, Ind.

Donations support Riley’s funding priorities: ' 4

m Pediatric Research and Patient Care (to speed innovative
treatments to children);

m Maternity and Newborn Health (to enhance care for moms
and babies);

m Family Support Programs (such as Child Life, Social Work and
Camp Riley).

Thank you for your generous gift. Caiden Rogers

Indianapolis
With gratitude,

<o

Kevin O'Keefe
President and CEO
Riley Children’s Foundation

Harry Grammer Ava Richards
Columbus, Ind. Indianapelis

Thank you for giving hope to children through your gift.

Under IRS Guidelines, this receipt serves as documentation of your gift and should be retained for your files. Your gift may be deductible to the extent allowed by law. Any
goods or services received are reflected below. Please consult your tax preparer for details reqarding charitable deductions.

Date of Gift: 7/6/2018 Amount: 200.00

Check Date: 6/28/2018
Goods or Services Received: 0.00

This gift supports: Riley Children's Foundation Fund

Sample Czar
PO Box 36156
Los Angeles, CA 90036-0156



Make A-Wish.

July 12, 2018

Sample Czar, Inc
PO Box 36156
Los Angeles, CA 90036-0156

Dear Friends,

Did you know your support of Make-A-Wish® America goes deeper and more far-reaching than one wish
experience? Thanks to your recent gift, you are a hero to children across the country who are hattling a critical
illness. Your support not only transforms the lives of wish kids — but all those involved in the wish
experience. As a donor, I've seen firsthand the power of pure joy when I helped grant Eli’s wish.

I'm a huge Boston Red Sox fan. So when I made the decision to sponsor a wish, I wanted it to be one close to my
heart. Right around that time, I learned my grandfather was diagnosed with leukemia. I was heartbroken. Then I
heard about Eli, an 11-year-old battling leukemia who wished to meet first baseman Dustin Pedroia. I knew it
was kismet; I was meant to help this child have a life-changing experience. Little did I know, Elijah’s wish
would also transform my heart, as well.

Make-A-Wish ensured Eli had a wish of a lifetime. From one-on-one time with Dustin and receiving cool Red Sox
gear to batting practice with the players, Eli’s experience was epic. The icing on the cake was when Eli met
Dustin’s eldest son Dylan, who offered to throw batting practice with Eli. Eli couldn’t have said, “Yes!” faster!

Although I wasn’t at his wish experience, I got an incredible note from Eli’s parents after his wish sharing the
impact it had on Eli’s treatment ... his wish helped him continue fighting. At that moment, it became super
emotional and real for me. My grandfather smiled ear-to-ear when I excitedly shared the wish story with him — it
struck a chord.

Today, both are cancer-free, and we look to the future ... all because a wish transformed our lives. For Eli, it gave
him strength. For my grandfather, it gave him hope. For me, it gave me joy. On hehalf of Make-A-Wish and the
thousands of children who will have their wishes granted this year, we extend our sincere gratitude for your
generous support. Thank you giving strength, hope and transformation.

Sincerely,

S

Sarah
Make-A-Wish Donor

Make-A-Wish® America

638754

Gift Amount: $200.00

Date Received: Tuesday, July 10, 2018
Gift Designation: 100 National Fund

Please keep this acknowledgement for your records. For federal income tax purposes, this letter
confirms that no goods or services were provided for this donation.

P.602.279.9474
4742 North 24th Street, Suite 400 F. 602.279.0855 wish.org
Phoenix, AZ 85016 - TF. 800.722.9474




July 13,2018

Sample Czar
P.O. Box 36156
Los Angeles, CA 90036-0156

Dear Sample Czar,

_On behalf of The Trevor Project, we would like to extend our heartfelt thanks to you for the
generous donation of $200.00, received on 4/4/2018, to support the organization’s general
operations.

Funds raised for The Trevor Project provide the essential resources to realize the
organization’s mission and serve youth across the country. Right now, our dedicated crisis
counselors are responding one-on-one to young people through our 24/7 phone Lifeline,
and digitally through our innovative crisis services of TrevorChat, TrevorText, and
TrevorSpace. Trevor is also a proud partner for LGBTQ youth nationwide through our
preventative advocacy and educational programs.

Together, with your help, we know we can build a brighter, safer future for all young
people. Thank you for your generous support — we look forward to updating you on our
progress in the coming year!

With much appreciation,

Y

Amit Paley
CEO & Executive Director

The Trevor Project is a 501(c)(3) tax-exempt organization and your contribution is tax-deductible to the extent
allowed by law. No goods or services were provided in exchange for this contribution. Our federal tax
identification number is 95-4681287.




ArtSeed

PO Box 29277
San Francisco CA 94129

$200.00 amount
7/1/2018 date

Sample Czar 26242090 donation

PO Box 36156
/WW\PS |

Los Angeles, CA 90036-0156

Vo fienps 41 Spprnple (2am

Thank you for your generous contribution to ArtSeed. This gift will help ArtSeed to
sustain meaningful and creative connections between artists and youth. On behalf
of our board of directors and program participants, | am writing to let you know what
a big difference your donation makes.

Please visit our website and check out the enclosed for program updates. Please
visit us at our office in the Presidio at 1007 General Kennedy Avenue, Suite 208,
near the Lombard entrance.

Please note: No goods or services were provided by ArtSeed in return for this
contribution.

Yours sincerely,

Josefa Vaughan
Executive DirgctoI

ArtSeed is a non-profit tax-exempt fine arts / youth leadership organization under Internal Revenue
Code 501(c)(3) and Revenue and Tax Code 27301d. Your charitable contribution to ArtSeed, made
without expectation of material benefit, therefore is tax-deductible to the full extent of the law. Our EIN
is 52-2368513. Retain this letter if needed for your tax records.

Presidio Office Location:
The Thoreau Center for Sustainability, 1007 General Kennedy Ave., #2086, San Francisco, California, 94129
Mailing address: Box 29277, San Francisco, California, 94129-0277
Email: josefa@artseed.org Phone: 415.409.1761 Fax: 415.751-4442 Web: www.artseed.org




This is where the end of cancer begins.
When together,

We become force unmistakable.
A movement undeniable.

A light that cannot dim.

When we take

Our wild impossible dreams
And make them possible

Make them true

We rise up as one

When we stand up

When we Stand Up To Cancer

UPTO
CANCER

Stand Up to Cancer
c/o EIF

10880 Wilshire Boulevard
Suite 1400
Los Angeles, CA 90024

info@su2c.org
t 424 283 3600
f424 283 3700

Stand Up To Cancer is a division of

the Entertainment Industry Foundation,
a 501(c)(3) charitable organization
Federal ID 95-1644609

7/10/2018

Sample Czar
PO BOX 36156
Los Angeles, CA 90036

Dear Sample:

Thank you so much for your generous contribution of $200 received
7/2/2018 in support of Stand Up To Cancer.

Together, we have the power to change the face of cancer research. 100% of
your donation received by SU2C will support Stand Up To Cancer’s
collaborative cancer research programs. Each day brings us one step closer
to turning every cancer patient into a cancer survivor.

Stand Up To Cancer is a charitable program of the Entertainment Industry
Foundation (EIF), a 501(c)(3) tax-exempt organization. EIF affirms that no
goods or services were provided in exchange for this contribution. EIF’s
Federal Tax ID Number is 95-1644609. Your donation is tax-deductible to the
extent allowed by U.S. law.

Thank you for taking a stand against cancer with your generous donation!

With gratitude,
MAW‘
Sung Poblete

President & CEO
Stand Up To Cancer

74




Dear douglas lowell
Thank you for your generous gift of $200.00!

OFFICIAL TAX RECEIPT
Tax ID Number: 36-4433410

douglas lowell

info@findacurepanel.com Date 07/13/2018
10 Ferry Rd
Old Lyme, CT 06371
Receipt Number DDO00173342
Amount of Donation $200.00

Receipts Issued by:
LUNGevity Foundation

228 S. Wabash Ave., Suite 700
Chicago, IL 60604

(312) 407-6100

OFFICIAL TAX RECEIPT
Tax ID Number: 36-4433410

douglas lowell

info@findacurepanel.com Date 07/13/2018
10 Ferry Rd
Old Lyme, CT 06371
Receipt Number DD000173342
Amount of Donation $200.00

Receipts Issued by:
LUNGevity Foundation

228 S. Wabash Ave., Suite 700
Chicago, IL 60604

(312) 407-6100



82) Atrium Health
Foundation

July 5, 2018

Mr. Douglas Lowell
10 Ferry Road
Old Lyme, CT 06371-2323

Deai Mr. Lowell:

On behalf of the Keep Pounding Fund serving the Levine Cancer Institute (LCI), thank
you for your contribution of $200.00 in honor of Ms. Gia Sonata.

Please know that your contribution will help us substantially in our efforts to enhance the
array of advanced clinical cancer research and treatment programs that LClI offers to
thousands of patients from throughout our region.

Thank you, once again, for your gift supporting the mission of Atrium Health.

Sincerely,

Electa McPherson
Vice President

Atrium Health Foundation, Inc. is a charitable organization under Section 501 (c) (3) of the Internal Revenue
Code. For your records, IRS regulations require us to confirm that the Foundation did not provide any goods
or services in consideration for your contribution.

If your donation was made by credit card, a charge from the Foundation will appear on your designated
account.

208 East Boulevard - Charlotte, NC 28203 - 704-355-4048 - AtriumHealthFoundation.org



National

Multiple Sclerosis
Society

Southern California
& Nevada Chapter

July 5, 2018

Sample Czar, Inc
PO Box 36156
Los Angeles, CA 90036-0156

Dear Friends,

On behalf of the National Multiple Sclerosis Society, Southern California & Nevada Chapter, please accept my
sincerest thanks for your contribution of $200 received on 6/11/2018. Your personal support of the Society is
extremely important as we strive to create a world free of MS through efforts to discover the cause, advance
therapies and ultimately find a cure for this disease. The National MS Society funds more MS research, provides
more setvices to people with MS, offers professional education, and furthers more advocacy efforts than any
other MS organization in the world. All of the Society’s research efforts and programs and services are made
possible by direct support from private donots, corporations, and foundations.

Currently, the Society invests more than $4.5 million in critical MS research investigations locally. In fact, the
National MS Society is the largest private sponsor of MS research in the wotld, spending approximately $50
million annually to support hundreds of MS research grants and training fellowships. Since the Society’s founding
in 1946 its cumulative investment in research has reached over $868 million.

While the Society continues to search for a cure, your support also helps the Southern California & Nevada
Chapter to provide vital programs and services for people with MS and their loved ones living in our local
communities. These programs and services include emotional support groups, peer counseling, therapeutic
exercise programs, educational and independent living programs, as well as financial assistance for durable
medical equipment, respite care and information and referral services.

Your support greatly impacts the lives of the 20,000 people living with MS in our local communities in Southern
and Central California and Nevada and the 140,000 family members and friends who love them. We are people
who want to do something about MS NOW! Join the movement at www.nationalMSsociety.org/cal.

Sincerely,

M /I(é’«éﬁ;é’f

Julie Kaufer
Chapter President

P.S. THIS IS YOUR RECEIPT! Under IRS regulations, your total contribution is 100% tax deductible, because
you received no tangible benefit in exchange for your gift. Our Federal IRS identification number is 13-5661935.

5150 W. Goldleaf Circle, Suite 400, Los Angeles, CA 90056 tel +1 310 479 4456 tel +1 800 FIGHT MS fax +1 310 479 4436 www.national M Ssociety.org/cal



Confident Kids Support Groups . .
01 E Summaniaaha e T Donation Receipt
Meridian, Idaho 83646-6614

DATE TRANSACTION NO.
6/28/18 12613

RECEIVED FROM:

Sample Czar
PO BOX 36156
Los Angeles, CA 90036-0156

PAYMENT METHOD ~ CHECKNO. REP MEMBERSHIP
Check 22462467  DLS
DESCRIPTION AMOUNT
Contribution 200.00

We are a division of FAMILY RESOURCES
INTERNATIONAL, INC. 3 501(C)3 non-profit
corporation.

PLEASE SAVE THIS RECEIPT FOR YOUR TAX
RECORDS.

THANK YOU FOR YOUR SUPPORT OF

CONFIDENT KIDS Total $200.00

NOTE: The above named donor did not receive any goods or services, past or present, as a result of this contribution: nor
will any future goods or services be implied or provide in association with this gift.

Phone # E-mail Web Site
805.614.2824 David@Confidentkids.com www.ConfidentKids.com




TRIPLE NEGATIVE
BREAST CANCER

FOUNDAT! ON

June 25,2018

Sample Czar

PO Box 36156

Los Angeles, California 90036

Dear Sample Czar,

On behalf of the Board of Trustees, staff and volunteers of the Triple Negative Breast Cancer
Foundation, thank you for your generous contribution.

All funds raised by the Foundation are used to support our mission; to be a credible source for triple
negative breast cancer information, a catalyst for science and patient advocacy groups, and a caring
community with meaningful services for patients and their families.

We hereby acknowledge receipt of your donation of $200.00 on 4/19/2018. No goods or services were
provided in exchange for your contribution.

Once again, thank you for your support.

Sincerely,

Hayley Dinerman
Executive Director

The Triple Negative Breast Cancer Foundation is a public charity exempt from tax under section 501(c)(3) of the Internal
Revenue Code (ID #20-5880756). Your donation is tax deductible to the extent provided by United States law.

DN Bay 2

P.0O. Box 204 e Norwood, NJ 07648 ¢ www.tnbcfoundation.org ® 646.942.0242




Dear Douglas A Lowell
Thank you for your generous gift of $200.00!

OFFICIAL TAX RECEIPT
Tax ID Number: 36-4433410

Douglas A Lowell
info@findacurepanel.com
10 Ferry Rd

Old Lyme, CT 06371

Date 07/02/2018

Receipt Number DDO00173015

Amount of Donation $200.00

Receipts Issued by:
LUNGevity Foundation

228 S. Wabash Ave., Suite 700
Chicago, IL 60604

(312) 407-6100

OFFICIAL TAX RECEIPT
Tax ID Number: 36-4433410

Douglas A Lowell

info@findacurepanel.com Date 07/02/2018
10 Ferry Rd
Old Lyme, CT 06371
Receipt Number DD000173015
Amount of Donation $200.00

Receipts Issued by:
LUNGevity Foundation

228 S. Wabash Ave., Suite 700
Chicago, IL 60604

(312) 407-6100



Dear Douglas A Lowell
Thank you for your generous gift of $200.00!

OFFICIAL TAX RECEIPT
Tax ID Number: 36-4433410

Douglas A Lowell
info@findacurepanel.com Date 07/02/2018
10 Ferry Rd
Old Lyme, CT 06371
Receipt Number DD000173014
Amount of Donation $200.00

Receipts Issued by:
LUNGevity Foundation

228 S. Wabash Ave., Suite 700
Chicago, IL 60604

(312) 407-6100

OFFICIAL TAX RECEIPT
Tax ID Number: 36-4433410

Douglas A Lowell
info@findacurepanel.com Date 07/02/2018
10 Ferry Rd
Old Lyme, CT 06371
Receipt Number DDO0G0173014
Amount of Donation $200.00

Receipts Issued by:
LUNGevity Foundation

228 S. Wabash Ave., Suite 700
Chicago, IL 60604

(312) 407-6100



Dear Douglas A Lowell

Thank you for your generous gift of $200.00!

OFFICIAL TAX RECEIPT
Tax ID Number: 36-4433410
Douglas A Lowell
info@findacurepanel.com Date 07/02/2018
10 Ferry Rd
Old Lyme, CT 06371
Receipt Number DD000173013
Amount of Donation $200.00

Receipts Issued by:
LUNGevity Foundation

228 S. Wabash Ave., Suite 700
Chicago, IL 60604

{312) 407-6100

OFFICIAL TAX RECEIPT
Tax ID Number: 36-4433410

Douglas A Lowell
info@findacurepanel.com Date 07/02/2018
10 Ferry Rd

Old Lyme, CT 06371

Receipt Number DDO000173013

Amount of Donation

$200.00

Receipts Issued by:
LUNGevity Foundation

228 S. Wabash Ave., Suite 700
Chicago, IL 60604

(312) 407-6100
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MOLOKA‘l LAND TRUST

Board of Directors 2018

President
George Benda

Vice President
Juanita Colon

Secretary
Cheryl Corbieil

Treasurer
William Akutagawa

Luann Cefola

Dean Chow

Richard A. Cooke IlI

Davianna McGregor, Ph.D.

Executive Director

William Haase

Sample Czar
P.O. Box 36156
Los Angeles, CA 90036-0156

May 25, 2018
Dear Sample Czar,
Please accept our heartfelt thanks for your wonderful donation of $200, which we recently
received. Your assistance means so much to us, but even more for the current and future
generations here on Moloka'i. Your generosity makes it possible for us te continue
preserving the special places on Moloka’i, including its unique ecosystems, cultural sites,
traditional lifestyle and education opportunities. We could not do all this and more without
your support.

We want you to know that your generous donation truly does make a difference. Donations
like yours allow us to maintain the good work that has already been started, implement
new projects, and plan for the future of these lands. Among our many accomplishments,
this past year saw dune restoration and deployment of Laysan Albatross decoys at Anapuka
on the Mokio Preserve, dune restoration at TNC's Mo omomi Preserve, partnerships and
projects initiated with The Nature Conservancy, & the US Fish and Wildlife Service, USFWS
National Wildlife Refuge System, American Bird Conservancy, and others, a surge in service
projects with the local schools, archaeological site maintenance at Mokio, and
improvements to the MLT nursery. But, the biggest news of the year is construction is
underway on the first phase of our new Operations and Service Learning Center located in
Kualapu'u! We will also be completing our new nursery facility on this site in 2018.

It is with friends and supporters like yourselves that make it possible for us to continue the
stewardship and preservation of the places that make Molokai so special. We are honored
that there are others who share this vision for the future of this special place.

We welcome you to come and experience what we are doing at Molokai Land Trust, please
call (808) 553-5626 or email butch@molokailandtrust.org to schedule a site visit.

Mahalo & Aloha,

s Sy

William Haase, Executive Director
Moloka'i Land Trust

OFFICIAL GIFT RECEIPT: In compliance with Federal Tax Law, this letter can serve as your record that your
donation is fully tax deductible. No goods or services were exchanged for your gift. Moloka'i Land Trust Federal
Tax ID #20-4915071.

Ph: (808) 553-5626 Mailing Address: P.O. Box 1884 Kaunakakai, HI 96748 www.molokailandtrust.oerg




June 12, 2018
DukeUNIVERSITY Bes' 3

PO, Box 36156 Thank you!
Los Angeles CA 90036-0156 ThES iS your
tax receipt.

Dear Sample Czar, e J .

Thank you for your kind gift of $100.00, which was processed for June 11, 2018. Philanthropic support
makes a tremendous difference at Duke, helping to further the University's commitment to excellence in
teaching, research, service and patient care. On behalf of the many people who benefit from your generaosity,
we thank you.

Effective January 1, 2018 with the passage of the Tax Cuts and Jobs Act of 2017, tax deductibility for
donations associated with the rights to purchase tickets has changed. If seating rights for an athletic event
held at Duke's campus are accepted as a direct result of a gift, the donor's gift is considered non-deductible
for tax purposes. All other benefits are of an amount which should not reduce the value of the gift. Please
consult with your tax advisor if you have questions regarding your donation.

Your gift distribution:

Athletics/lIron Dukes Fund 3982800 100.00

Duke University contact information:

Alumni and Development Records

Duke University — - — = =
Box 90581

Durham, NC 27708-0581

Phone: (919) 684-2338

Fax: (919) 684-8527

Email: gifts2duke@duke.edu

Web: giving.duke.edu/waystogive

Please retain this document for tax filing purposes.

Unless otherwise indicated above, no substantial donor benefits were associated with this gift.
This reference information may be necessary for any inquiries you make with us: e
Entity 1D 1190774

Gift ID 6105061




ZEROCANCER.ORG
Main Phone: 202-463-9455
Toll Free: 888-245-9455

THE END OF PROSTATE CANCER

May 2, 2018

Sample Czar
PO Box 36156
Los Angeles, CA 90036-0156

Dear Friends,

You are our hero! You are providing direct assistance to more men and advancing
research for new treatments to fight prostate cancer. Thank you for caring about
saving men’s lives.

Your generous gift of $400 for the ZERO Prostate Cancer Kansas City Run/Walk
means so much to those who are fighting for their lives. Here is what some of
them say about donors like you:

“The advancements and improvements made in prostate cancer treatments since
| was diagnosed have been fantastic. I’'m so thankful there are organizations like
ZERO striving to end this disease.”

“ZERO impacts men and their families, and I’'m one of those men.
We couldn't make it without the support of donors like you.
| appreciate and am thankful for your support.”

You are a special member of the ZERO community making a significant impact.
Hearing from passionate supporters like you is the highlight of my day. Please
share your thoughts with me at jamie@zerocancer.org.

Gratefully yours,

Jamie|Bearse
President & CEO
(202) 664-4200

ZERO - The End of Prostate Cancer is a 501(c)(3) organization, and our tax ID number is 59-3400922.
This letter serves as your receipt and should be retained for tax purposes as the IRS no longer accepts
canceled checks as substantiation of contributions of $250 or more. This receipt further serves to
verify that you did not receive anything of value in exchange for this donation.



Q,Q‘\C:N(//_ 39 Broadway, Suite 2700, New York, NY 10006-3003
5 S v Tel: 212-668-1000 | Fax: 212-483-8179
%C/ \Oe LiverFoundation.org | E3/liverinfo

NDKY @ 019

Vaur Liver Your Life Helpline: 1-800-GO-LIVER (1-800-465-4837)

April 24, 2018

Sample Czar
PO Box 36156
Los Angeles, CA 90036-0156

Dear Friends,

On behalf of the American Liver Foundation and the millions of people we reach each year, | want
to thank you for your donation of $200.

The American Liver Foundation has driven awareness, detection and prevention in the battle to
end liver disease for forty years, because individuals like you care.

Today, your donation helps us respond to the dilemma of the one in ten Americans with a liver

disease, right now. It also helps us stand behind pioneering researchers and brave patients in
2018 and beyond.

Whether channeling patient voices through advocacy, funding new research, or lifting up
patients and families through responsive programs and services, we're here because of people
like you.

That’'s no small thing, and we are grateful.

Sincerely,

A

ool

Thomas F. Nealon, IlI
CEO

TFN/bdr

This letter serves as your legal receipt. The American Liver Foundation is a not for profit organization as
described in section 501(c)(3) of the Internal Revenue Code. No goods or services were provided in
whole or part in consideration of this gift.
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Metastatic Breast Cancer Awareness, Research and Support

) MIETA
I\

April 11, 2018

Sample Czar
PO Box 36156
Los Angeles, CA 90036

Dear Supporters,

Thank you for your generous donation to METAvivor Research and Support. Your donation will fund innovative
research to improve the quality of life and survival for people living with metastatic breast cancer. Your support
will help us achieve our goal-- to transform stage IV, metastatic breast cancer into a chronic, manageable
disease.

Since our founding in 2009, we have awarded 46 research grants totaling over $4.2 million, and 100% of every
donation goes to fund metastatic breast cancer research. We have also become a leading advocacy
organization, focused on access to innovative therapies, benefits and other issues that will improve the lives of
metastatic patients.

Visit our website at www.METAvivor.org, or follow us on Facebook, Twitter and Instagram, to stay informed
about news and upcoming events.

Regards,
METAvivor Research and Support, Inc.
info@metavivor.org

Donation Information:
$1800.00
3/23/2018

This letter serves as your official record of your donation to METAvivor Research and Support. Please keep this
receipt for your records. No goods or services were provided in exchange for this donation.




Official Donation Receipt

818-679-1205 krobinson@ctf.org

11623165
Children's Tumor Foundation

120 Wail Street, 16th Floor
New York , NY 10005

13-2298956

Apr 15, 2018
04/16/2018
Find A Cure Panej

Po box 36156
los angeles, ca 90036

$200.00
One-Time

120 Walj Street, 16th Floor
New York , NY 10005

Annette BRakker President & Chief
Scientific Officer

The Children’s Tumor Foundation is 3 501(c)(3) not-for-profit organization, a proud member of Community
Health Charities, and the recipient of 5 4-star rating from Charity Navigator, To learn more please visit
www.ctf.org. As a 501{c)(3) charity, tax laws require us to notify you that this letter is the official
acknowledgement of Your gift. Also, we are required to certify that you recejved N6 goods or services in
consideration of thisg contribution; therefore, the iy amount of your gift is tax deductible, Plegse retain this
letter as a receipt for tax Purposes. Thank youy!




LIVING BEYOND
BREAST CANCER®

With you, for you.
April 4, 2018

Sample Czar
PO Box 36156
Los Angeles, CA 90036

Dear Friends,

Thank you for your recent contribution of $200.00 to Living Beyond Breast Cancer. Your support helps
LBBC connect people with trusted breast cancer information and a community of support.

With your support we are able to produce informative, cutting edge and reliable education
programming for people from all walks of life and at all stages of their diagnosis and treatment. Your
gift will enable more people to participate in our expert-led conferences, access our publications, and

join our community-building events.

You have added your voice to those who believe that every person affected by breast cancer deserves

guidance and support. Thank you for being a part of this vision.

Jean A. Sachs Sandy Martin

Chief Executi i / Vice President, \Mﬁ’n
‘-f’-‘.

Sincerely,—

PS — All contributions are fully tax-deductible to the extent provided by law. Please save this letter as
documentation that you received no goods or services in exchange for this gift.

40 Monument Road, Suite 104 Bala Cynwyd, PA 19004 ¢« P (855) 807-6386 F (610) 645-4573 « LBBC.ORG




PAN Foundation
NN

1331 F Street NW, Suite 975, Washington, DC 20004 T 202.347.9272

April 3, 2018

Sample Czar
PO Box 36156
Los Angeles, CA 90036

Dear Mr. Czar:

Thank you for your recent donation to the Patient Access Network (PAN) Foundation, totaling
$200.00.

Your generosity advances our mission: to offer help and hope to pecple with chronic or life-
threatening ilinesses for whom cost limits access to medical treatments. Since its founding in
2004, PAN has provided nearly 1 million underinsured patients with over $3 hillion in financial
assistance, through over 60 disease-specific programs. Your thoughtful contribution will help us
continue to provide assistance to those who need it most.

Thank you again for your support. Together, we are creating healthier tomorrows.

With kind regards,

Daniel Klein
President and Chief Executive Officer

DONATION RECEIPT

Donor: Sample Czar
Total Donation: $200.00
Date Received: April 2, 2018

As a 501 (c) (3) charity, tax laws require us to notify you that this letter is the official acknowledgement of
your gift. We are affirming you received no goods or services in consideration of this contribution;
therefore, the full amount of your gift is tax deductible.

4.;'r;z¢:%%

panfoundation.org m A&@W /AWZ




A ‘. NATIONAL COALITION for HOMELESS VETERANS

1730 M Street, NNW.  Suite 705 Washington, D.C. 20036 4  (202) 546-1969 @  FAX (202) 546-2063
| SN o) Toll-Free: Voice 800/VET-HELP € FAX 888/223-8582 € Email: nchvi@nchv.org € Website: http://www.nchv.org

March 31, 2017

Sample Czar
PO Box 36158
Los Angeles, CA 90036

Dear Sample Czar,

Oh behalf of the National Coalition for Homeless Veterans (NCHV), I want acknowledge
receipt of, and express my deepest gratitude for, your generous contribution of $200.00.

Because of your generosity, NCHV can continue to develop and implement assistance
programs that enhance the work of the community-based service providers throughout
the country, and help remove the obstacles and barriers preventing veterans from leading
productive, self-sufficient lives.

We deeply appreciate your commitment to ending veteran homelessness. Thank you for
your dedication to this effort and for helping NCHV achieve our mission to end
homelessness among our nation’s veterans.

Kathryn Monet
Chief Executive Officer




a— The Ehlers-Danlos Society
% P.O.Box 87463

Montgomery Village, MD 20886

USA
Ehlers 410-670-7577
Danlos info@ehlers-danlos.com

Society. www.ehlers-danlos.com

April 2, 2018

Sample Czar

Keesha Turner

Paige Lindahl

PO Box 36156

Los Angeles, CA 90036-0156

Dear Sample Czar,

Your gift has already made an impact...

Thank you for your generous donation of $400.00 to the Ehlers-Danlos Society on March Tl
2018. You have made a gift that truly makes a difference. We're grateful for your giving and
inspiring others with your generosity. Donations to the Ehlers-Danlos Society are critical to our
continued ability to raise awareness and visibility of EDS among the general public. Your
contribution will assist in our overall mission and is sincerely appreciated.

Please visit our website to access the very latest news on research, events, patient support and
many other informative topics: https://www.ehlers-danlos.com

Thanks again for your generosity and for being part of The Ehlers-Danlos Society.

With deep gratitude,
Lara Bloom and Shane Robinson
Co-Executive Directors

This is your official receipt and certifies your donation as a charitable contribution.
No goods or services have been provided in exchange for your contribution.
Your donation is tax deductible to the extent allowed by law.

The Ehlers-Danlos Society is a 501 (c)(3) organization. EIN# 38- 2813140




